
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

July 31, 2008

Budhi Sagar, President
Center for Nuclear Waste
Regulatory Analyses

6220 Culebra Road
PO Drawer 28510
San Antonio, TX 78238-0510

Subject: Modification No. 3 to Task Order No. 13 Entitled, "Technical Assistance for
the Development of a Generic Environmental Impact Statement for Uranium
Recovery Facilities", Under Contract NRC-02-04-014

Dear Dr. Sagar:

In accordance with the task order procedures of the subject contract, this letter
definitizes Modification No. 3 to Task Order No. 13. This effort shall be performed in
accordance with the enclosed Statement of Work, and the Contractor's technical,
proposal dated July 10, 2008. The ceiling amount of this task order is increased by
$4,691, from $1,046,497 to $1,051,188. The amount of $983,365 represents the total
estimated reimbursable costs, and the amount of $67,823 represents the fixed fee for this
task order. The obligated amount is increased by $136,471, from $914,717 to $1,051,188,
which fully funds the task order.

Accounting data is provided below:

B&R: 85515355288
Job Code: F1012,
BOC: 252A
Approp: 31X0200
FSS#: 5508R058
Obligated Amount: $136,471

A summary of obligations for this task order from award date through the date of this
action is given below:

FY07 Obligation Amount: $914,717
FY08 Obligation Amount: 136,471
Cumulative Total: $1,051,188

This modification obligates $136,471 in FY 2008 funds.

Your contacts during the course of this task order are:

Technical Matters: Edna Knox-Davin
Project Officer
(301) 415-6577
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Contractual Matters: Barbara Meehan
Contract Specialist
(301) 492-3641

The issuance of Modification No. 3 to Task Order No. 13 does not change any terms and
conditions of the subject contract.

Please indicate your acceptance of Modification No. 3 to Task Order No. 13 by having an
official authorized to bind-your organization, execute three (3) copies of this document in
the space provided and return two (2) copies to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Attn: Mrs. Barbara Meehan, ADM/DC/CMB3, Mail Stop TWB-01-B10M,
Washington, DC 20555. You should retain the third copy for your records.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me on (301) 492-3641. /

Sincerely,

Barbara D. Meehan, Contracting Officer
Contract Management Branch No.3
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

Accepted:

Name'R. B. Kalmbach

Executive Director, Contracts

Title

August 11, 2008

Date


